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Re: Confirmation of payment and invitation to attend and present at ICEAST 2018 

 

Dear Yanuar Haryanto, 

 

On behalf of The 4th International Conference on Engineering, Applied Sciences and 

Technology (ICEAST 2018) committee, I am pleased to inform you that the technical 

paper entitled "Seismic performance of a high-rise residential building model in 

Purwokerto Indonesia" authored by Yanuar Haryanto, Buntara Sthenly Gan, Nanang 

Gunawan Wariyatno, Eva W Indriyati has been accepted by ICEAST 2018 Technical 

Committee after review for technical merits.  As part of the publication requirements, it is 

a mandatory requirement that you attend the conference to present the paper and discuss 

your work.  Please make the necessary travel arrangements and visa applications as 

early as possible to be able to present your paper and lead the subsequent technical 

discussions. 

 

The conference will be held on 4-7 July 2018 at Swissôtel Resort Phuket Patong Beach 

in Phuket, Thailand. The official website of the conference is http://www.iceast.org.  Thank 

you for submitting a high quality paper to our conference, and we look forward to hearing 

your presentation. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Dr. Chaowalit Hamontree 

ICEAST 2018 General Secretary 

King Mongkut’s Institute of Technology Ladkrabang,  

Bangkok, Thailand 10520 

http://www.iceast.org/

